
Service Limitation Review 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Board Member Name] 

[Board Member Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Board Member Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to ensuring effective 

governance and service delivery, we are conducting a review of service limitations that may 

impact our organization. 

We would appreciate your insights and experiences regarding any potential service limitations 

you may have observed or encountered in your tenure as a board member. Specifically, we are 

interested in understanding any challenges that have hindered our operational capabilities and 

how they might be addressed moving forward. 

To facilitate this process, please consider the following areas: 

• Resource Allocation 

• Policy Implementation 

• Stakeholder Engagement 

• Compliance Issues 

• Any Other Observations 

We request that you submit your feedback by [Insert Deadline]. This will greatly assist us in 

preparing a comprehensive report that we will present at the upcoming board meeting. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter and for your continued service to 

[Organization Name]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


